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discusses the implications of such hybrid variable sytems for a usage-based theory
of grammatical competence.
Network Programming with Perl Lincoln D. Stein 2001 A text focusing on the methods
and alternatives for designed TCP/IP-based client/server systems and advanced
techniques for specialized applications with Perl. A guide examining a collection
of the best third party modules in the Comprehensive Perl Archive Network. Topics
covered: Perl function libraries and techniques that allow programs to interact
with resources over a network. IO: Socket library ; Net: FTP library -- Telnet
library -- SMTP library ; Chat problems ; Internet Message Access Protocol (IMAP)
issues ; Markup-language parsing ; Internet Protocol (IP) broadcasting and
multicasting.
Understanding Maroczy Structures Adrian Mikhalchishin 2019-07-20 Using carefully
selected examples, the authors want to make you familiar with the strategic ideas
behind the famous Maroczy bind. These plans arising from both colors, are a must
for your arsenal of chess knowledge and understanding.
For Friends & Colleagues Mark Dvoretsky 2014-10-24 The Mark of a Master Instructor
Mark Dvoretsky has long been considered one of the premier chess coaches and
trainers in the world. He is renowned for taking talented masters and forging them
into world-class grandmasters and champions. His literary achievements are also
quite distinguished. For example, Dvoretsky’s Endgame Manual, soon to be released
in a fourth edition, established itself as the sine qua non of endgame theory from
the moment it appeared over a decade ago. This accomplished chess instructor and
author now shares his story in a ground-breaking two-volume set. You are invited
to share his journey from his childhood and maturing into a strong master, to his
participation in the powerful Soviet championships and then, his transition to
full-time chess coach. Along the way, Dvoretsky pulls no punches with his
commentary and insights about the all-encompassing Soviet chess machine, topflight grandmasters, and his trials and tribulations as he helped develop
“average” masters into world-class players.
Chemokine Protocols Amanda E. I. Proudfoot 2000 In the past decade research has
established the biological importance of chemokines: they play a major role in
leukocyte trafficking, in the recruitment of leukocytes to inflammatory sites, and
are coreceptors along with CD4 for HIV cell entry. In Chemokine Protocols, expert
investigators describe in detail important techniques usedchemokine biology.
Covering both ligands and receptors, these readily reproducible methods cover all
aspects of chemokine research, ranging from the cloning and characterization of
chemokines and their receptors, through the use of animal models to study
chemokine function in vivo. Each method also includes relevant background
information, as well as providing a useful bibliography that renders the study of
chemokines accessible at all levels of experience. Comprehensive and highly

Environmental Technologies and Trends Ravi K. Jain 2012-12-06 This manuscript was
made possible by the exceptional support provided by INSA (Institut National des
Sciences Appliquees) Toulouse, the University of New Mexico and the University of
Cincinnati College of Engineering. The authors, as listed in this book, took the
time to prepare excellent manuscripts focusing on scientific and technical areas
relevant to emerging environmental issues. These manuscripts were rigorously
reviewed and refereed by scientists and engineers before inclusion in this book.
An introductory chapter was prepared to summarize and integrate technical issues
covered and the last chapter was written to present policy perspectives. The
editors are most grateful to the contributors, sponsor organizations, and many
colleagues who were kind enough to assist us in making this manuscript possible.
Background information about the editors, principal authors and other
contributor:s to this manuscript follows. Editors Professor Dr. Ravi K. Jain
Associate Dean for Research and International Engineering College of Engineering
University of Cincinnati Mail Location 0018 Cincinnati OH 45221-0018 U.S.A.
Chess Behind Bars Carl Portman 2017 Chess Behind Bars offers a guide to chess in
prisons that will instruct and entertain regardless of your situation. It covers
almost every aspect of chess imaginable - from the rules to chess history, from
puzzles to famous games, and even some tips for improvement. It is a smorgasbord
of chess, seen from an unusual angle.
How To Beat Anyone At Chess Ethan Moore 2015-10-02 Offers a guide to important
chess techniques and principles to help players develop the skills needed to beat
opponents, from the basics of play to specific tactics and strategies, as well as
a look at the world of competitive chess.
STREET SMART CHESS. AXEL. SMITH 2021
Practical Chess Beauty Yochanan Afek 2019-02-07 Solving studies is well
established as an effective method of chess improvement. In Practical Chess Beauty
one of the world's greatest study composers shares his finest creations.Fire your
imagination, gain a greater appreciation of chess geometry, and develop a finer
feeling for the pieces' potential by trying to find the ideas hidden in the
hundreds of studies in this book. Or simply wonder at some of the most stunning
chess moves ever conceived.
Variable Grammars: Verbal Agreement in Northern Dialects of English Lukas Pietsch
2005-01-01 One of the conspicuous characteristics of the northern dialects of
Britain and Ireland is variation in verbal agreement, especially the use of plural
verbal -s. Once a mark of a consistent, categorical grammatical system in the
traditional dialects of the area, today verbal -s appears in highly complex,
hybrid variation patterns in the modern vernaculars. This corpus-based study
explores continuities and discontinuities between the dialects involved, and
abit-nf7-motherboard-manual

1/5

Downloaded from deluxeproduct.com on June 30, 2022 by guest

practical, Chemokine Protocols offers experimental and clinical chemokine
researchers today's gold-standard collection of proven methods for analyzing this
biologically ubiquitous and important class of proteins.
The Catalan Neil McDonald 2017-05 This series provides an ideal platform to study
chess openings. By continually challenging the reader to answer probing questions
throughout the book, the Move by Move format greatly encourages the learning and
practising of vital skills just as much as the traditional assimilation of opening
knowledge. Carefully selected questions and answers are designed to keep you
actively involved and allow you to monitor your progress as you learn. This is an
excellent way to study any chess opening and at the same time improve your general
chess skills and knowledge. The Catalan is a solid opening system in which White
combines the Queen's Gambit with a kingside fianchetto. In recent years it has
become an increasingly popular choice at all levels of chess, and elite
grandmasters such as Vladimir Kramnik have developed major new ideas for both
White and Black. The Catalan can lead to a wide variety of positions, open or
closed, tactical or strategic, that will suit players of all styles. In this book,
Grandmaster Neil McDonald invites you to join him in studying the Catalan and its
many variations. McDonald shares his experience and knowledge of the Catalan, exa
The Complete Chess Swindler David Smerdon 2020-02-17 Chess is a cruel game. We all
know that feeling when your position has gone awry and everything seems hopeless.
You feel like resigning. But don’t give up! This is precisely the moment to switch
to swindle mode. Master the art of provoking errors and you will be able to turn
the tables and escape with a draw – or sometimes even steal the full point!
Swindling is a skill that can be trained. In this book, David Smerdon shows how
you can use tricks from psychology to marshal hidden resources and exploit your
opponent’s biases. In a lost position, your best practical chance often lies not
in what the computer recommends, but in playing your opponent. With an abundance
of eye-popping examples and training exercises, Smerdon identifies the four best
friends of every chess swindler: your opponent’s impatience, their hubris, their
fear, and their need to stay in control. You’ll also learn about such cunning
swindling motifs as the Trojan Horse, the Decoy Trap, the Berserk Attack, and
‘Window-Ledging’. So, come and join the Swindlers’ Club, become a great escape
artist and dramatically improve your results. In this instructive and highly
entertaining guide, Smerdon shows you how.
Winning Chess Manoeuvres Sarhan Guliev 2015-11-04 When a chess master finds a
winning strategic idea it is seldom by accident. An amateur, staring at a position
on the chess board is often fumbling in the dark, his head spinning with a
multitude of general rules and vague notions. The master’s approach is concrete.
He knows how and where to look, because he has studied the games of other masters.
In this book, grandmaster Sarhan Guliev presents a wide range of strategic
manoeuvres that have been repeatedly employed by great chess players. He shows how
masters generate ideas from the games of other masters: -- positional sacrifices - amazing counterplay concepts, -- unorthodox exchanges -- winning with g2 – g4 or
h2-h4 -- overcoming a blockade -- the advantages of double pawns -- the e5 pawn
wedge -- the uses of the queen-bishop battery -- and much more. Winning Chess
Manoeuvres is brimming with interesting and instructive stories about the chess
greats, and written in an accessible and entertaining style. After studying this
book, ambitious chess players will find winning strategic manoeuvres quicker and
more often. They will not find them by accident or by relying on general
principles, but because they have built up a large stockpile of highly practical
ideas.
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Teachers' Voices Anne Burns 2005 The eighth volume in the Teachers' Voices series
that contains first person accounts by teachers of their involvement in
collaborative action-based classroom research. The research project in this volume
focuses on explicitly supporting reading and writing in the adult ESL classroom,
including teacher accounts. Conducted by Macquarie Uni.
Digital Filter Designer's Handbook C. Britton Rorabaugh 1993
Advances in Computer Games H. Jaap van den Herik 2010-05-20 This volume
constitutes the thoroughly refereed post-conference proceedings of the Twelfth
Advances in Computer Games Conference, ACG 2009, held in Pamplona, Spain, in May
2009. The 20 revised full papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected
from 41 submissions for inclusion in the book. The topics addressed contain MonteCarlo tree search, Bayesian modeling, selective search, brute force, conflict
resolution, solving games, optimization, concept discovery, incongruity theory,
and data assurance.
Secrets of Chess Training Mark Dvoretsky 2006 The world’s top trainer, Mark
Dvoretsky, and one of his best-known pupils, grandmaster Artur Yusupov, present a
five-volume series based on courses given to talented young players throughout the
world. The books contain contributions by other leading trainers and grandmasters,
as well as games by pupils who have attended the courses. In this first volume the
reader is shown how to assess his strengths and weaknesses, analyze his own games,
and learn from the rich heritage of the past by a study of the chess classics.
Over a hundred graded test positions provide ample material for self-improvement.
Recurrent Personality Factors Based on Trait Ratings Ernest Cook Tupes 1961
"Intercorrelations among ratings on 35 personality traits, selected as
representative of the personality domain, were obtained for eight samples. These
samples differed in length of acquaintanceship from three days to more than a
year; in kind of acquaintanceship from assessment programs in a military training
course to a fraternity house situation; in type of subject from airmen with only a
high school education to male and female undergraduate students to first-year
graduate students; and in type if rater from very naive persons to clinical
psychologists and psychiatrists with years of experience in the evaluation of
personality. Centroid or multiple-group factors were extracted and rotated
orthogonally to simple structure. For one study, an independent solution was
obtained in which analytic rotations were accomplished on an IBM 650 computer
using Kaiser's normal varimax criterion. Five fairly strong and recurrent factors
emerged from each analysis, labeled as (1) Surgency, (2) Agreeableness, (3)
Dependability, (4) Emotional Stability, and (5) Cutlure. -- page iii.
The Hyper Accelerated Dragon Raja Panjwani 2017-05 In this book Raja presents the
Hyper Accelerated Dragon. He demonstrates from the second move a dynamic way to
fight 1.e4! He covers all main lines and side-lines, even the most critical ones
get a new and objective treatment. Raja's book is recommended for all players that
are eager to enter critical lines in this exciting Sicilian Opening.
How to Reassess Your Chess Jeremy Silman 2010 How to Reassess Your Chess has long
been considered a modern classic. This 4th edition takes Silman's groundbreaking
concept of imbalances to a whole new level. Designed for players in the 1400 to
2100 rating range and for teachers looking for a ready-made chess curriculum, the
author shares a mind-expanding journey that takes the reader through imbalancebasics, ensures that every detail of all the imbalances are mastered, and leaves
the player/lover of chess with something he always wanted but never believed he
could achieve: a master-level positional foundation. Hundreds of games brought to
life by instruction-rich prose, and stories that offer humor while highlighting
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various lessons, vividly illustrate all the book's topics in a manner that's both
personal and fun. Jeremy Silman is an International Master and a world-class
teacher, writer, and player who has won the American Open, the National Open, and
the U.S. Open.
Breaking Through the BIOS Barrier Adrian Wong 2004 Readers learn to extend the
useful life of their current PC and reduce overall cost of ownership by just
simply upgrading your BIOS!
For Friends and Colleagues Mark Dvoretsky 2014-09-08 The Mark of a Master Mark
Dvoretsky has long been considered one of the premier chess coaches and trainers
in the world. He is renowned for taking talented masters and forging them into
world-class grandmasters and champions. His literary achievements are also quite
distinguished. For example, Dvoretsky s Endgame Manual, soon to be released in a
fourth edition, established itself as the sine qua non of endgame theory from the
moment it appeared over a decade ago. This accomplished chess instructor and
author now shares his story in a ground-breaking two-volume set. You are invited
to share his journey from his childhood and maturing into a strong master, to his
participation in the powerful Soviet championships and then, his transition to
full-time chess coach. Along the way, Dvoretsky pulls no punches with his
commentary and insights about the all-encompassing Soviet chess machine, topflight grandmasters, and his trials and tribulations as he helped develop average
masters into world-class players."
Late for Tea at the Deer Palace Tamara Chalabi 2010 An exquisite multigenerational memoir of one family’s tempestuous century in Iraq from 1900 to the
present. From the time leading up to Saddam's revolution, to life in exile and
finally to the return to her lost, longed-for country, Late for Tea at the Deer
Palace is Tamara Chalabi’s unique look at the history of Iraq told through the
memories and experiences of her family.
Chasing Danger Katie Reus 2015-04-21 From the New York Times bestselling author of
Bound to Danger, a tale of a woman in danger and the one man who will keep her
safe at all costs… Chief Nursing Officer Hannah Young is accustomed to working
under pressure, but even she’s still reeling in the aftermath of a horrific
terrorist attack on Miami. And things only get worse after a knife wielding maniac
tries to kill her. Desperate for help, Hannah must turn to the one man she never
thought she’d see again. After spending an intensely passionate night with Hannah,
NSA Agent and former Delta Force operative Dax Costas fell off the face of the
earth. He got called away for a two week mission with no way to contact her. Now
he can’t get the smart, sexy woman out of his head. She might be angry at him, but
when it appears she has a stalker, Dax moves her under his roof and into his
protection. Unfortunately, whoever wants Hannah dead will stop at nothing. And if
Dax can’t identify the perpetrator in time, it could be too late to discover if
there is more between him and Hannah than just heated passion… Includes a preview
of the next Deadly Ops novel, Shattered Duty Praise for the Deadly Ops novels
“Will keep you on the edge of your seat!”—Cynthia Eden, New York Times bestselling
author “Both romantic and suspenseful, a fast-paced sexy book full of high stakes
action.” --Heroes and Heartbreakers “A really good, new military romance
series...a passionate and action-riddled read.”—That’s What I’m Talking About “A
fast-paced high-stakes romantic thriller…Strong characterization and steadily
mounting tension are powerful weapons in this talented author’s
arsenal.”—Publishers Weekly “Nonstop action, a solid plot, good pacing, and
riveting suspense.”—RT Book Reviews
How to update your PC BIOS in 3 easy steps Wim Bervoets 2015-04-30 In this guide
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we will show you how to update your BIOS in a secure and safe manner! Common
reasons for applying a BIOS update are: Better stabillity of your PCImproved
recognization of peripherals. (like hard disks, video cards, memory sticks)Support
for newer CPUs which were not yet available at the time you bought your
motherboard / PC Improve the performance ofhard diskmemorySSDCPUBetter
Overclocking support (eg. more stable, more features)Improved support for new
operating systems (Windows 7, Windows 8, Linux, …)Improved support for battery
savings (eg. on laptops)
Positional Decision Making in Chess Boris Gelfand 2016-01-07 PositionalDecision
Making in Chess offers a rare look into the mind of a topgrandmaster. In his
efforts to explain his way of thinking, Boris Gelfandfocuses on such topics as the
squeeze, space advantage, the transformation ofpawn structures and the
transformation of advantages. Based on examples fromhis own games and those of his
hero, Akiba Rubinstein, Gelfand explains how hethinks during the game.
Computers, Chess, and Cognition T. Anthony Marsland 2012-12-06 Computers, Chess,
and Cognition presents an excellent up-to-date description of developments in
computer chess, a rapidly advancing area in artificial intelligence research. This
book is intended for an upper undergraduate and above level audience in the
computer science (artificial intelligence) community. The chapters have been
edited to present a uniform terminology and balanced writing style, to make the
material understandable to a wider, less specialized audience. The book's primary
strengths are the description of the workings of some major chess programs, an
excellent review of tree searching methods, discussion of exciting new research
ideas, a philosophical discussion of the relationship of computer game playing to
artificial intelligence, and the treatment of computer Go as an important new
research area. A complete index and extensive bibliography makes the book a
valuable reference work. The book includes a special foreword by Ken Thompson,
author of the UNIX operating system.
Microprocessor 3 Philippe Darche 2020-12-15 Calculation is the main function of a
computer. The central unit is responsible for executing the programs. The
microprocessor is its integrated form. This component, since the announcement of
its marketing in 1971, has not stopped breaking records in terms of computing
power, price reduction and integration of functions (calculation of basic
functions, storage with integrated controllers). It is present today in most
electronic devices. Knowing its internal mechanisms and programming is essential
for the electronics engineer and computer scientist to understand and master the
operation of a computer and advanced concepts of programming. This first volume
focuses more particularly on the first generations of microprocessors, that is to
say those that handle integers in 4 and 8-bit formats. The first chapter presents
the calculation function and reminds the memory function. The following is devoted
to notions of calculation model and architecture. The concept of bus is then
presented. Chapters 4 and 5 can then address the internal organization and
operation of the microprocessor first in hardware and then software. The mechanism
of the function call, conventional and interrupted, is more particularly detailed
in a separate chapter. The book ends with a presentation of architectures of the
first microcomputers for a historical perspective. The knowledge is presented in
the most exhaustive way possible with examples drawn from current and old
technologies that illustrate and make accessible the theoretical concepts. Each
chapter ends if necessary with corrected exercises and a bibliography. The list of
acronyms used and an index are at the end of the book.
The Réti: Move by Move Sam Collins 2020-10-01 This book examines what might be
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described as the “pure” Réti Opening. White starts with 1 Nf3 and intends to meet
1...d5 with the “Réti” response 2 c4. One of the major advantages of playing these
systems is that they rely far more on general strategic understanding than rote
memorisation. However, this does not mean that Black is not set difficult problems
to solve. In the modern era these lines have mainly been championed by Vladimir
Kramnik and Lev Aronian. Both these players have frequently set very difficult
problems for their elite opponents with these complex systems. This series
provides an ideal platform to study chess openings. By continually challenging the
reader to answer probing questions throughout the book, the Move by Move format
greatly encourages the learning and practising of vital skills just as much as the
traditional assimilation of opening knowledge. Carefully selected questions and
answers are designed to keep you actively involved and allow you to monitor your
progress as you learn. This is an excellent way to study any chess opening and at
the same time improve your general chess skills and knowledge. * Essential
guidance and training in the Réti Opening * Analyses all key variations * Utilizes
an ideal Q+A approach to chess study
Woodcarving Tools, Materials & Equipment Chris Pye 2002 From preparatory drawings
and modeling to the many finishes that make completed carvings glow, here's how
you go about creating the actual project. Learn the differences between soft and
hard woods, how to deal with defects such as splitting and knots, and discover how
grain, hardness, texture and durability figure into your work. Photos guide you
along the way.
Computational Intelligence in Data Mining Himansu Sekhar Behera 2019-08-17 This
proceeding discuss the latest solutions, scientific findings and methods for
solving intriguing problems in the fields of data mining, computational
intelligence, big data analytics, and soft computing. This gathers outstanding
papers from the fifth International Conference on “Computational Intelligence in
Data Mining” (ICCIDM), and offer a “sneak preview” of the strengths and weaknesses
of trending applications, together with exciting advances in computational
intelligence, data mining, and related fields.
Solving in Style John Nunn 2002 In this book, John Nunn, a top-class grandmaster
who is also one of the world's finest solvers, explains the methods by which chess
problems and studies are solved. The logical and creative methods advocated, while
targeted at the solving of composed positions, may also help players find
startling tactical solutions in their games. Solving in Style also constitutes an
entertaining and insightful introduction to the world of problems and studies.
There are chapters on series problems and other unorthodox stipulations, and also
a discussion of specific themes such as the Novotny interference. This classic
text is one of few on this important subject, and is now available again, having
been difficult to obtain for a decade. Chess positions for solving are as old as
the game itself, and provide stimulating and beneficial exercise for chessplayers. However, while there is an abundance of books on chess puzzles, and much
specialist literature on studies and problems, there is an astonishing dearth of
guidance for solvers.
I Was a Victim of Bobby Fischer Mark Taimanov 2021-11 In 1971 Robert James Fischer
defeated Mark Taimanov by the sensational score of 6-0 in Vancouver, but the match
games were far more competitive than the final score would suggest. Twenty years
later Taimanov put pen to paper, reflecting on the experience. 50 years after the
match, this is the first English translation of the Russian text, providing a
richly detailed, honest and emotional account of the drama on and off the
chessboard.
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Old New Thing Raymond Chen 2006-12-27 "Raymond Chen is the original raconteur of
Windows." --Scott Hanselman, ComputerZen.com "Raymond has been at Microsoft for
many years and has seen many nuances of Windows that others could only ever hope
to get a glimpse of. With this book, Raymond shares his knowledge, experience, and
anecdotal stories, allowing all of us to get a better understanding of the
operating system that affects millions of people every day. This book has
something for everyone, is a casual read, and I highly recommend it!" --Jeffrey
Richter, Author/Consultant, Cofounder of Wintellect "Very interesting read.
Raymond tells the inside story of why Windows is the way it is." --Eric Gunnerson,
Program Manager, Microsoft Corporation "Absolutely essential reading for
understanding the history of Windows, its intricacies and quirks, and why they
came about." --Matt Pietrek, MSDN Magazine's Under the Hood Columnist "Raymond
Chen has become something of a legend in the software industry, and in this book
you'll discover why. From his high-level reminiscences on the design of the
Windows Start button to his low-level discussions of GlobalAlloc that only your
inner-geek could love, The Old New Thing is a captivating collection of anecdotes
that will help you to truly appreciate the difficulty inherent in designing and
writing quality software." --Stephen Toub, Technical Editor, MSDN Magazine Why
does Windows work the way it does? Why is Shut Down on the Start menu? (And why is
there a Start button, anyway?) How can I tap into the dialog loop? Why does the
GetWindowText function behave so strangely? Why are registry files called "hives"?
Many of Windows' quirks have perfectly logical explanations, rooted in history.
Understand them, and you'll be more productive and a lot less frustrated. Raymond
Chen--who's spent more than a decade on Microsoft's Windows development team-reveals the "hidden Windows" you need to know. Chen's engaging style, deep
insight, and thoughtful humor have made him one of the world's premier technology
bloggers. Here he brings together behind-the-scenes explanations, invaluable
technical advice, and illuminating anecdotes that bring Windows to life--and help
you make the most of it. A few of the things you'll find inside: What vending
machines can teach you about effective user interfaces A deeper understanding of
window and dialog management Why performance optimization can be so
counterintuitive A peek at the underbelly of COM objects and the Visual C++
compiler Key details about backwards compatibility--what Windows does and why
Windows program security holes most developers don't know about How to make your
program a better Windows citizen
The Medium and the Light Michael McLuhan 2010-03-01 Say the name Marshall McLuhan
and you think of the great discover's explorations of the media. But throughout
his life, McLuhan never stopped reflecting profoundly on the nature of God and
worship, and on the traditions of the Church. Often other intellectuals and
artists would ask him incredulously, Are you really a Catholic? He would answer,
Yes, I am a Catholic, the worst kind -- a convert, leaving them more baffled than
before. Here, like a golden thread lining his public utterances on the media, are
McLuhan's brilliant probes into the nature of conversion, the church's
understanding of media, the shape of tomorrow's church, religion and youth, and
the God-making machines of the modern world. This fascinating collection, gathered
from his many and scattered remarks, essays, and other writings, shows the deeply
Christian side of a man widely considered the most important thinker of our time,
a man whose insights into media and culture have revolutionized the field of media
study and the way we see the world.
The Book of Overclocking Scott Wainner 2003 Offers advice to readers on how to
adjust PC system processors to run at higher speeds than indicated by the
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manufacturer, including specification tables and tips for a variety of chips.
Small Steps 2 Success Sam Shankland 2020-06 Pawn play is a fundamental aspect of
chess strategy, yet often neglected in chess literature. In this, his second book
on pawn play, Super-GM Sam Shankland sheds light on the vital topic of Passed
Pawns. Your effectiveness in playing with or against passed pawns will make the
difference between victory and defeat. Just like in his previous book, Shankland
breaks down each topic into a series of crystal-clear guidelines to aid the
reader.
Secrets of Spectacular Chess Jonathan Levitt 2008 The authors "present further
ideas and opinions, provide many new mesmerizing examples of games, studies, and
problems, and revisit previous material to explain how the theory has developed
over recent years."-back cover.
Business Process Management Workshops Marcello La Rosa 2013-01-26 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of 12 international workshops held in
Tallinn, Estonia, in conjunction with the 10th International Conference on
Business Process Management, BPM 2012, in September 2012. The 12 workshops
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comprised Adaptive Case Management and Other Non-Workflow Approaches to BPM (ACM
2012), Business Process Design (BPD 2012), Business Process Intelligence (BPI
2012), Business Process Management and Social Software (BPMS2 2012), Data- and
Artifact-Centric BPM (DAB 2012), Event-Driven Business Process Management (edBPM
2012), Empirical Research in Business Process Management (ER-BPM 2012), Process
Model Collections (PMC 2012), Process-Aware Logistics Systems (PALS 2012), Reuse
in Business Process Management (rBPM 2012), Security in Business Processes (SBP
2012), and Theory and Applications of Process Visualization (TAProViz 2012). The
56 revised full papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 141
submissions.
Decision Making in Major Piece Endings Boris Gelfand 2021-05-07 In Decision Making
in Major Piece Endings former World Chess Championship Challenger Boris Gelfand
discusses his path to decision making in endgames involving rooks or queens, as
well as the often neglected "4th Phase." Countless games are decided by good or
bad technique in such endgames, so readers are certain to benefit from the
insights of a world-class Grandmaster on this vital topic.
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